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Department of Children’s Services

Aiming High for Children

	
	School Organisation and Buildings
Future House

Bolling Road 

Bradford

BD4 7EB
West Yorkshire

Tel: 
(01274) 385988
Fax: 
(01274) 385624
Email:
 paul.hart@bradford.gov.uk

Date: 4 September.2014


Dear Parent,
I would like to make you aware that Bradford Council has recently reviewed its Home to School and College Travel Policy. The review has concentrated on travel assistance that the Council does not have to provide under statutory rules, this is known as discretionary travel. 

The Council has had to make some very difficult decisions over the past three years due to the current budgetary constraints in which it is operating and is having to look again at what services it can provide within budget allocations.
The Council has taken the difficult decision to remove much of its discretionary travel assistance and I would encourage you to consider the  Council’s revised Home to School and College Travel Policy operating from October 2014 as part of the decision of  choosing a school for your child, particularly where that school is not the nearest school to your home. The policy can be accessed at http://www.bradford.gov.uk/bmdc/education_and_skills/schools/school_transport/school_travel_policy.htm
In most cases children will not be eligible for travel assistance to school unless they attend their nearest school and it is over 2 miles from your home if your child is under 8 or the school is more than 3 miles from your home for children over 8. These are statutory rules set by Central Government. Children who are receiving free school meals or whose parents are receiving maximum Working Tax Credit are assessed under different rules and may receive assistance where others may not. 
Yours faithfully
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Paul Hart 
Policy Officer, School Travel and Transport.
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